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New. 246 x 189 mm. Language: English . Brand New Book *****
Print on Demand *****.This study investigated the effect of
probation on individual performance motivation,
organizational processes, and patterns of instruction in
schools that were on probation for low achievement in
Maryland and Kentucky. Findings are based on case studies of
11 schools on probation, 7 in Maryland and 4 in Kentucky, and
all 11 schools had high proportions of students from poverty
and minority backgrounds. Each case study consisted of
quantitative and qualitative data: interviews, classroom
observations, meeting observations, and survey
questionnaires. About half the schools were elementary
schools; the rest were middle schools. Studies of individual
learning and organizational development show that probation
in the context of the 11 schools provided unfavorable
conditions for learning new and ambitious performance-based
pedagogy. For many teachers, the state assessments did not
provide meaningful tools for the self-evaluation of their
teaching. On the organizational level, probation fostered
rigidity and compliance with external obligations to the
detriment of organizational learning and internal dialog. While
large numbers of teachers in the 11 schools viewed themselves
as highly competent professionals, 70 to 80 of the observed
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